

February 28, 2018

Margaret Clauder 916 Wayland Dr. Arlington, TX 76012

Dear Mrs. Clauder:

Thank you so much for the wonderful programs you presented to our students at Chandler Elementary. Both the Mother Goose program and the Weather Wonders program were a "Hit."

Our Pre-K, kindergarten, and first grade students loved Mother Goose. They could not stop talking about it weeks after you were here. The students loved being a part of the show and learning about all the nursery rhymes. You had them engaged and laughing every minute. Some of our students that usually have trouble sitting for just 5 minutes, sat there for 45 minutes with awe on their faces. The teachers were raving about your presentation and asked when you would be back.

Our second and third graders were absolutely mesmerized by the Weather Wonders program. You incorporated so much information into your program that the students have been learning about or will learn later this year. Your skills as a ventriloquist are amazing and they loved the cloud puppet and of course they will never forget the snowman! The experiments you used to demonstrate the different weather patterns were show stoppers. The enthusiasm of the students and teachers was electric!

You are multi-talented with your storytelling skills, your fabulous songs, your ventriloquism expertise and your ability to engage all the students is above any performer we have seen in Chandler. Thank you again for visiting Chandler Elementary and sharing your many talents as a performer.

Sincerely,

S

HWY 31 E

pearsgo net

Ricky Daily, Principal

Julie Henry, Librarian

BETTER TODAY
GREATER TOMORROW.